
PRESS RELEASE 

 
A 501(c)(4) corporation 

https://www.gaysagainstgroomers.com 

Contact:  Rocky Rodriguez 

Email:  wisconsin@gaysagainstgroomers.com 

We are a nonprofit organization of gays against the sexualization, indoctrination 
and medicalization of children under the guise of LGBTQIA+ 

 
On June 17, 2023, Hudson Pride Co. is hosting an event at Lakefront Park that 
advertises a Children’s Story Time with drag queen “Slaymantha Fox,” a drag 
queen whose identity is hidden.  We oppose drag queen events involving 
children.  Please contact your local representatives to voice your disagreement 
with Hudson Pride’s hosting a drag queen story hour with children and visit our 
web page for more information and resources. 
 
St. Croix County Sheriff's Department, Sheriff Scott Knudson, 
email: scott.knudson@sccwi.gov, 715-386-4701 or 911 
 
Hudson Police Department: Chief of Police Geoff Willems, email: gwillems@hudsonwi.gov, 
715-386-4273 

City of Hudson Mayor Rich O'Connor: mayor@hudsonwi.gov 

phone 715-716-5723; City of Hudson Common Council 
members: https://hudsonwi.gov/114/Common-Council-Members 

Hudson Chamber of Commerce: info@hudsonwi.org 715-386-8411 

Hudson Pride Co.: 
email: hudsonwipride@gmail.com Facebook https://www.facebook.com/hudsonwipride; 
web site: https://www.hudsonwipride.com/  


